(

City of Phoenix

To: Karen Peters Date: June 28, 2022
Deputy City Manager

From: Nancy Allen
Environmental Programs Administrator

Subject: REVISED ITEM 89 — ARPA PHOENIX RESILIENT FOOD SYSTEMS
PROGRAMS SECOND TRANCHE AMENDMENTS FOR CONTINUING
PROGRAMS

This memo revises [tem 89 to correct the dollar amount of the requested increase to
$517,500 to Agreement 155024 with Local Initiatives Support Corporation for a new
total not-to-exceed agreement value of $2,582 500. The increase of $17,500 will be
distributed in an amount of $5,000 to CPLC Food/Healthy Snacks Summer Program
and $12,500 to Homeward Bound from Councilman DiCiccio. The funds are being
allocated from District 6 from the Council Districts Plans/Initiatives category of the ARPA
Phoenix Resilient Food System Programs.

Aaren Petre

Karen Peters, Deputy City Manager



